


its residents, both present and future.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representationsmade by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

As this impacts more severely on elderly, disabled , people with limited mobility
and low income families  please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as
part of the Equality Impact Assessment? 

Yours sincerely

Soma Raviraj




